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Seventeenth 
October, 
1923-

Dear Sir Arthur,
On making enquiries,

I find that Dr. G. E. Armstrong 
still remains on the Medical 
Board of Royal Victoria Hospital 
as Consulting Surgeon of the 
Hospital as well as Chairman of 
the Medical Board.

I am also informed 
that Dr. Armstrong appears on 
the McGill Calendar as Emeritus 
Professor of the Medical Faculty 
of the university.

I

Such being the case, 
reason for changing theI see no .

representation of Royal victoria 
Hospital on your Electoral Board.

Yours very truly,
4k

General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal,

McGill University,
Montreal, Q,ue.


